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The highlight of the Fellowship season, the  
Annual Dinner featured keynote speaker (left) 
Jeffrey Goldberg of The Atlantic magazine.  
Held at The Breakers, more than 200 guests 
attended. Below, Maggie Zeidman presents  
the 2016 John C. Randolph Award to Ellen  
Levy who accepted on behalf of her husband, 
longtime community leader H. Irwin Levy (inset). 
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“CHASING DREAMS” EXHIBIT 

2015-2016 SEASON BRINGS 
OUR COMMUNITY TOGETHER 



“...I believe we have 

come a long way… 

I believe we have  

made a difference.” 
 

-  John C. Randolph 
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INTERFAITH LEADERSHIP PROMOTES RESPECT AND UNDERSTANDING FELLOWSHIP PROGRAMS INSPIRE, ENLIGHTEN, AND BRING PEOPLE TOGETHER 

OUR MISSION 
The Palm Beach Fellowship of  

Christians & Jews is dedicated to 
promoting fellowship,  

understanding, and respect 
among all religions and  

cultures; bringing the community 
together through education, 

dialogue, and interaction; and 
addressing issues rooted in 

intolerance, anti-Semitism, and 
unjust discrimination. 

CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE 
 

THANK YOU 
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Every summer, the Fellowship awards scholarships to local educators to attend a weeklong 
workshop offered by Facing History and Ourselves, a Boston-based organization whose  
mission is to engage students in an examination of racism, prejudice, and anti-Semitism, to 
promote a more humane and informed citizenry. The following teachers have been chosen to 
participate in July: Laura Jane Linck, Rosarian Academy; Sarah Mathews, Seminole Ridge 
High; Carolina Simon, Loggers’ Run Middle; and Bryan Sandala, curriculum specialist. 

NEW DIRECTORS, SECRETARY ELECTED FOR 2016-2017 

Ainslie Burns Gordon Keenan Plasket Small Ivry 

Five new Board Members were elected at the Annual Meeting on April 11, joining the others 
re-elected to another one-year term, including Michael Ainslie, who was elected mid-season 
to fill a vacancy. The new members include businessman/attorney/philanthropist Brian Burns; 
new Palm Beach Day Academy head Edwin P. Gordon; the Palm Beach Civic Association’s 
Vice President of Marketing, Susan Keenan; educator Donna Plasket; and attorney Michael 
Small. Vivienne Ivry was elected Secretary to replace Rev. Dwight Stevens, who will remain 
an ex-officio clergy member. The other three officers were re-elected.  

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Palm Beach Fellowship of Christians & Jews, 
I extend a hearty thanks to you for your interest in our organization.  
 

To our members, thank you for joining the Fellowship. It is you who make the  
continued work of the Fellowship possible. Because of you, whether you are a longtime 
member or a relatively new member, the Fellowship is healthier than it has ever been 
in its nearly quarter century of existence. You have acknowledged the importance of 
the work of the Fellowship by way of your associating with us in our mission and your 
generous financial contributions. 
 

If you are not yet a member, or perhaps got busy and let your membership lapse this 
past season, we encourage you to become more involved in our work and in our  
mission. There are many reasons for you to become involved in the Fellowship, not the 
least of which is to afford yourself the opportunity to get to know your neighbors of  
different faiths and beliefs. What better way to do that than to engage in dialogue, to 
discuss our differences and our similarities, to study and learn together, to socialize 
together, all with the goal of learning to respect one another. 
  

 This world has become a frightening place in which to live. It is  
 a world filled with fear, incivility, intolerance, misunderstanding, 
 greed, and hate. Unfortunately the world will not change until we
 learn how to confront these issues. And, confront them we must. 
 

 Twenty-three years ago the Fellowship was founded by a 
 handful of concerned citizens in the Town of Palm Beach to do 
 just that, to confront issues rooted in bigotry, intolerance and 
 anti-Semitism by getting people of different faiths, cultures and 
 beliefs to work together to form a better understanding of one 
 another with the goal of learning to respect one another  
 regardless of our differences. The goal was to tear down walls 
which divide us and build bridges which would allow us to connect. Frankly, although 
there is still work to be done, I believe we have come a long way. I believe walls have 
come down and bridges have been built. I believe we have made a difference. 
 

If you have not yet joined us, if you believe in our cause, I urge you to get on board so 
you can help make a difference. Please contact us with any suggestions you may have 
for how we may better serve the community and fulfill our mission in the coming year. 
We look forward to hearing from you and seeing you next season! 

TEACHERS SELECTED TO ATTEND FACING HISTORY 
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WINNING ESSAYS READ AT ANNUAL MEETING 

2016 ESSAY CONTEST 
 

Bella McNamara — First Place  
The Benjamin School, Grade 7 
 

The word “liberty” 
means the state of being 
free within society from 
oppressive restrictions  
imposed by authority  
on one’s way of life,  
behavior, or political 
views. Liberty will give 
people the freedom to 
live in a free country. 
Freedom from any  
restrictions or restraints. Freedom  
to also think, act or speak about 
anything we want. We are so lucky 
to live in America where we have 
this kind of freedom. We should be 
so grateful to our past leaders for 
fighting the British for our independ-
ence, writing the Constitution to 
protect our rights and for leaving us 
“with liberty and justice for all.” 

I am especially grateful to be 
living in America. I was born in 
China, a communist country. The 
people of China do not have the 
liberty or freedom to make personal 
choices for themselves. They are 
controlled by the government. If I 
grew up in China, I would not have 
the freedom I now have. I would not 
have a choice of where I would live, 
attend school, what college I would 
want to go to, or what kind of job I 
would want after I graduate. As 
John Adams said, “I must study 
politics and war that my sons may 
have liberty to study mathematics 
and philosophy.” If I lived in China, 
my life would be decided for me. I 
am so thankful my Mom adopted me 
and brought me to America. 

As Americans, we have a  
responsibility to protect our  
country’s freedom and liberty.  
We have the liberty to vote for our 
president and choose a leader that 
will keep our country safe. We also 
need to honor those that go to war 
to serve and protect our country. 
They risk their lives so that all 
Americans can have freedom. Also, 
when we pray to keep those in the 
armed forces safe and keep our 
country safe, we have the freedom 
and Liberty to worship God and  
follow the religion of our choice. God 
gave us all free will and it is our right 
to hold on to this free will for our 
entire life. We need to make good 
choices, protect our environment, 
strive to make a positive difference 
in our lives and cherish our rights of 
liberty. Future Americans can also 
live happy lives with freedom to 
make choices for themselves and 
keep passing on “liberty and justice 
for all.” 
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INTERFAITH DIALOGUES PROMOTE RESPECT  

NEW SUNDAY SERIES HAS GREAT FIRST SEASON 

▲ (L-R) Julien Verret, second place 
(Western Pines Middle School, grade 8); 
Shane Lunsford, third place (St. Mark’s 
Episcopal School, grade 8); Skylar Hines, 
honorable mention (St. Mark’s Episcopal 
School, grade 8). 

With something for everyone in our new Sunday Series, close to 200 people came 
together to share common interests. The first of the four programs was held on 
January 24, a Chamber Music Ensemble Concert conducted by Joseph A. Ierardi, 
featuring artists from I Musici of the Palm Beaches and The Lubben Quartet.  
       Other programs in the series included a Valentine’s  
       Day Wine Tasting in the lovely Paramount Building 
       Courtyard on February 14, hosted by Maurice Amiel,  
       The French Wine Merchant; a presentation on March 6 
       by historian Harvey Oyer III, On Common Ground in 
       the Early Days of Palm Beach  County; and the final 
          program, Discrimination in the Movies,  
          presented by Caroline Breder-Watts, host  
          of WLRN’s Sunday Breakfast with the Arts, 
on March 30 featuring film clips and commentary by a panel including Leslie Gray 
Streeter of The Palm Beach Post, Rabbi Michael Resnick of Temple Emanu-El, and 
Fellowship member Dr. Ira Rubenstein. 

The 2016 Essay Contest topic “Liberty” 
drew more than 400 entries from Palm 
Beach County middle and high school 
students. Cash prizes and Tourneau 
watches were awarded to the top four 
essay writers at the Fellowship Annual 
Meeting on April 11. The supervising 
teachers of winning students received 
office supply store gift cards. 
 

The text of Bella McNamara’s first 
place essay is at the right. Visit 
www.palmbeachfellowship.net for all 
the winning essays. 

Our annual series of Interfaith Dialogues provides a 
wonderful opportunity for people of all backgrounds to 
learn from one another and converse respectfully in an 
open, interactive setting on topics of mutual interest.  
This season, in addition to our popular facilitators, Tom 
O’Brien and Rabbi Howard Shapiro, tackling the topics of 
intermarriage and anti-Semitism in the first two sessions, 
special guests Rabbi Donniel Hartman (Shalom Hartman 
Institute in Jerusalem) and Bishop Peter Eaton (Episcopal 
Diocese of Southeast Florida) led the discussion at the 
February 24 session to explore the question of whether 
religion was the problem or solution.  
 

All three sessions were held at The Episcopal Church of 
Bethesda-by-the-Sea in Palm Beach. If you have ideas 
for topics for 2016-2017, call the Fellowship office at (561) 
833-6150 or write info@palmbeachfellowship.net. 

January 13, 2016 
What’s wrong with intermarriage? 

▲ (clockwise from top left) 
Tom O’Brien, Rabbi 
Howard Shapiro, Bishop 
Peter Eaton, Rabbi 
Donniel Hartman 

February 24, 2016 
Is religion the problem or solution? 

February 3, 2016 
Will there always be anti-Semitism? 

Following a successful partnership with the Historical Society of Palm Beach County 
last season, the Palm Beach Fellowship of Christians & Jews again supported  
another special exhibit at the Richard and Pat Johnson Palm Beach County History 
Museum, Chasing Dreams: Baseball and Becoming American. Exploring how 
organized baseball played a significant role in the lives of immigrant and minority 
communities - Jews, Italians, Asians, Latinos, African Americans, and others - the 
free exhibit ran from December through March at the museum in West Palm Beach. 

PARTNERSHIPS STRENGTHEN PROGRAMS 



STAY  
CONNECTED! 
 

Contact us for more information about 

events, programs, and membership. 
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of Christians & Jews 
 

139 North County Road | Suite 28 
Palm Beach, Florida 33480 
 

561.833.6150 
 

info@ palmbeachfellowship.net  
 

Mailing Address: 

Post Office Box 507 
Palm Beach, Florida 33480 
 

www.palmbeachfellowship.net 
 

Like us on Facebook! 
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Thank you for your support! 

FRIENDS OF THE FELLOWSHIP 
THANK YOU to the following 2015-2016 season supporters! 

Chairman’s Council 
 Howard S. Bernick 
 Marjorie S. Fisher 
 Mark & Mary Freitas 
 PB Country Club Foundation 
 Bob Wright 
 Mark & Maggie Zeidman 
 

Benefactors 
 Norman & Elinor Belfer 
 David S. & Sondra Mack 
 David Minkin Foundation 
 Donald & Patricia Mintmire 
 Donald & Sandra Perrin 
 John & Leslie Randolph 
 Ronald Y. & Leslie Schram 
 Diane Shapiro 
 Lesly Smith 
 

Patrons 
 Michael & Suzanne Ainslie 
 Nancy Brinker 
 Brian & Eileen Burns 
 Lew & Kathleen Crampton 
 Robert Donnelley 
 Milton & Sheila Fine 
 Jeffrey & Frances Fisher 
 Rev. James & Elizabeth Harlan 
 Edward L. Hennessy 
 Vivienne Ivry 
 Barbara Kay 
 Sam & Anita Michaels 
 Hermé de Wyman Miro 
 Enid Pollak 
 St. Edward Church 
 Alan & Elizabeth Shulman 
 David & Connie Thomas 

Supporters 
 Keith & Linda Beaty 
 Barbara Bryant 
 Eric Christu 
 Richard & Rosalee Davison 
 John & Rosalie Franks 
 Susan Guttman 
 Stuart & Allison Haft 
 Irwin Herling 
 Thomas Lee & Ann Tenenbaum 
 Sir Geoffrey & Lady Leigh 
 Paul Leone/The Breakers 
 Joyce McLendon 
 Bill & Anne Metzger 
 Danielle Hickox Moore 
 Harvey & Lee Poppel 
 Heath & Karly Randolph/Wells Fargo 
 David & Jeanne Rosow 
 Herbert & Phyllis Siegel 
 Gilda Slifka 
 Linda Wartow 
 

Family 
 Susan Bloom 
 Peter & Nancy Brown 
 Carol Collins 
 Sumner & Esther Feldberg 
 Sam Feldman & Marilyn Meyerhoff 
 Flora Heilweil 
 David & Carla Herwitz 
 Claire M. Levine 
 Michael & Deborah Pucillo 
 Cater & Alice Randolph 
 Robert & Ruth Remis 
 Stephanie Ribakoff 
 Selma T. Slater 
 Geraldine Trent 
 Tamara Watkins 

Dual 
 Bill Benson & Candice Cohen 
 Arthur & Barbara Berger 
 Sheldon Berney & Florence Metzger 
 Robert & Harreen Bertisch 
 David Breneman & Donna Plasket 
 Alex Bruner & Roberta Presser 
 Frank & Gail Coniglio 
 Ted and Marie Deckert 
 Margaret C. Donnelley 
 Matt & Chrissie Ferguson 
 Robert Foster & Baerbel Rathsack 
 Gerald & June Frank 
 Ira & Lisa Gerstein 
 Stan & Leslie Godoff 
 Alan & Betty Jane Golboro 
 Murray & Joanie Goodman 
 Henry & Marion Gorelick 
 Irving & Caryl Halpern 
 Irwin & Eva Hausman 
 Alec & Maureen Hicks 
 Harris and Sande Hollin 
 Robert & Cathy Holt 
 Andrew & Jami Huber 
 Jeremy & Sunni Johnson 
 Eugene & Joan Kalkin 
 Lewis & Dawn Kapner 
 Russell & Lynn Kelley III 
 Richard & Rhoda Kleid 
 Elliott & Freuma Klorfein 
 Milton A. & Charlotte R. Kramer  
  Charitable Foundation 
 Bob & Susan Lane 
 Robert & Lois Lerner 
 Gerald Levy & Gladys Alpert 
 Martin & Karen List 
 John & Elaine Lynch 
 Richard Lynn & Margrit Bessenroth 
 Allen & Zelda Mason 
 William & Jean Matthews 
 Daniel & Sheila McDonnell 
 Dale & Marietta McNulty 
 Thomas & Susan Meier 
 Bill & Denise Meyer 
 Robert & Marjorie Moore 
 Gerald & Ellen O’Connor 
 Bob & Cathy Ostellino 

Individual 
 Ruth Abramson 
 Ann Appleman 
 Laurel Baker 
 Ned Barnes/PB Civic Association 
 Maria Beaudouin 
 Helen B. Bernstein 
 Ellen Boland 
 Rev. Sonia Carmona 
 Ann C. Chafoulias 
 Rosemary Clemens 
 Shirley Cowen 
 Hope Cramer 
 Marian Crozier 
 Ralph Del Deo 
 John C. Dotterrer 
 Roberta Dougherty 
 Alvin Fertel 
 Joseph P. Flanagan 
 Harris Fried 
 Carole Gigliotti 
 Daryl Glenney 
 Sandra Goldberg 
 Jacqueline Goldman 
 Lionel Greenbaum 
 Richard Greene 
 Sandra Heine 

Proud Recipients of the 2015 YWCA Racial Justice Award 

Founder’s Society 
 Muriel & Norman B. Leventhal Family Foundation 
 Irwin & Ellen Levy 
 Morton and Barbara Mandel Family Foundation 
 Kenneth & Ellen Slater  

Dual (continued) 
 Ronnie & Susan Pertnoy 
 Louis & Joanna Pryor 
 Robert & Roberta Radkay 
 Cater & Alice Randolph 
 Tanner & Ross Rose 
 Marvin & Baylie Rosenberg 
 Sidney & Roberta Rosenthal 
 Ira Rubenstein & Terry Vaughn 
 Richard & Rhona Shugarman 
 Ronald & Ruth Silberstein 
 Loron Simon & Elaine Stein 
 Donald & Sylvia Singer 
 Ira & Jane Warshaw 
 Herb & Audrey Weinstein 
 Belle Winston 
 Joe & Laura Zeidman 
 Jessica & Joshua Ziperstein 

Individual (continued) 
 Richard Greene 
 Sandra Heine 
 Bobbi Horwich 
 Tony Jordan 
 Judith Kayloe 
 Tony Lampert 
 Patricia Lebow 
 Joanne Leibovit 
 Sheldon T. Lenahan 
 Barbara Levine 
 Joel H. Levine 
 Dorothy Levy 
 Virginia Longo 
 Sidney Marks 
 Elaine Merriman 
 Harriet Miller 
 Laurence Milstein 
 James B. Murphy III 
 Beverly Myers 
 Loretta Neff 
 Helene D. Newman 
 Thomas G. O’Brien III 
 Bill Parrott 
 Susan Philipp 
 Deborah Pollack 
 Lee Prescott 
 Grier Pressly 
 Phyllis Pressman 
 Rabbi Michael Resnick 
 Karen Restaino 
 Patricia Reybold 
 Roberta Robinson 
 Alice Rudin 
 Carole Sandberg 
 Mary Louise Schwab 
 Rabbi Howard Shapiro 
 Georgie Skover 
 Michael Ray Smith 
 Bert Tamarkin 
 Libby Taplin 
 Suzanne Turner 
 Cynthia Van Buren 
 Phyllis Verducci 
 Mary Lou Wagner 
 Gisele Weisman 
 Maury Wolfe 

ANNUAL DINNER SPONSORS 
Platinum Circle | The Bristol Group 
Gold Circle | PNC Bank 

Silver Circle | Anonymous 
Bronze Circle |  Broad and Cassel 
  Comerica  

  Jones Foster Johnston & Stubbs 
 

Floral Sponsor | Mary Gushee 
Speaker’s Circle | Norman & Elinor Belfer  
 Lew & Kathleen Crampton  
 Vivienne Ivry 
 Irwin & Ellen Levy 
 Enid Pollak 
 Ron & Leslie Schram 
 Mark & Maggie Zeidman 

THE PALM BEACH FELLOWSHIP OF CHRISTIANS & JEWS IS A 501(C)(3) TAX-EXEMPT 
ORGANIZATION, FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES 

REGISTRATION #SC-06327. CONTRIBUTIONS ARE TAX-DEDUCTIBLE TO THE EXTENT 
ALLOWABLE BY LAW. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL  

INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY 
CALLING TOLL-FREE 800-435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE OF FLORIDA. REGISTRATION 

DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 

you

 JOHN AND ELAINE LYNCH 
 

 Special thanks also to Traci Braun, Lisa Caplan,  
 Rosemary Clemens, Susan Philipp, Phyllis Verducci,  

 and to all the Fellowship Friday participants! 


